
27 OCT 2013

Pentecost 23TODAY

8.00am
9.15am

11.00am
4.30pm
7.00pm

Contemplative Worship - Communion   Ross Mackinnon
Interactive               Brace Bateman
Traditional    Brace Bateman 
Senior Service    Alison Clarkson / Tom Rose
Family Worship    Belinda Clear
Creative    Alanee Hearnshaw

SUNDAY NOVEMBER 3 Pentecost 24 

Habakkuk 1:1-4, 2:1-4; Psalm 119:137-144; 2 Thessalonians 1:1-4, 11-12; Luke 19:1-10

Today’s 9.15 & 11am services are being recorded
Joel 2:23-32; Psalm 65; 2 Timothy 4:6-8, 16-18; Luke 15:9-14

8.00am
9.15am

11.00am
2.30pm
4.30pm
7.00pm

Glen Waverley
Uniting Church

Welcome to Our Church

GWUC is a faithful, Christ-centred community that meets God and shares 
that unconditional love: meet_god@anytime.with.us

If you’re new to our congregation, please say hello at the welcome table in 
the foyer after the service.

U N I T I N G  C H U R C H  I N  A U S T R A L I A

W E E K LY  B U L L E T I N

Glen Waverley Uniting Church

Cnr Bogong Avenue & Kingsway,
Glen Waverley, VIC, 3150

Office  Hours: Mon-Fri 9am - 5pm
(except Public Holidays)

9560 3580
office@gwuc.org.au

gwuc.org.au

Ministry Team

Rev. Greg Fry
9561 3031 gjandco@bigpond.net.au

Alison Clarkson - Seniors
9560 3167 madingwall@optusnet.com.au

Alanee Hearnshaw - Youth & Young Adults
0402 030 342 alanee.h@gmail.com

Belinda Clear - Children & Families
0400 559 423 baclear@bigpond.com

Contemplative Worship - Communion   Brace Bateman
Interactive - Communion             Alison Clarkson / Belinda Clear 
Traditional     Alison Clarkson
Family Worship    Belinda Clear
Creative    Alanee Hearnshaw

SUNDAY OCTOBER 27
Safe Church Training - Sunday 10 November - 1pm to 5pm

We will be hosting our next Safe Church training day on Sunday 10 
November from 1pm to 5pm.  Please make an effort to come, as the 
workshop will cover how to ensure our Church environment is a safe one!  
Please RSVP your attendance to the Church Office by Wednesday 6 
November.

Yurora - NCYC 2014

NCYC will be held from January 7 - 10 in Parramatta, NSW with delegates 
from 16-25 years and volunteers 26 years and older.  NYCY aims to mobilize 
young people to experience Jesus, act in faith, and to shake the church 
and beyond.  For more information please see the Youth Notice Board or 
speak to Alanee Hearnshaw.

CAE Book Group - Wednesday 6 November - 8pm

The CAE Book Group will meet at 8pm on Wednesday 6 November at the 
home of Jan Balson, 6 Fairhills Parade, Glen Waverley. Phone: 9802 9231. 

Men’s Fellowship

A reminder that Men’s Fellowship will not meet in November due to 
Melbourne Cup Public Holiday. 

Adult Group - Friday 1 November - 8pm

Adult Group will be meeting next Friday 1st November at 8pm in Room 1 
to hear Sister Carol Hogan tell us about the huge problem of "Trafficking 
in Humans in Australia".   Carol is from a Catholic organisation working to 
prevent this awful practice in our country. .  
Bring your friends - visitors are always welcome. Please remember also to 
bring your payment of $35 for our Christmas function scheduled for 
Thursday 5th December at Mulgrave Country Club.



Today’s Flowers in the church
Arranged by: Joy Jackson.

What’s on this week?
(Legend: R1-Room 1, R2-Room 2, R3-Room 3, R4-Room 4, K-Kitchen, F-Fellowship Area,
C-Church, H-Hall, V-Vestry, O-Outside Venue)

Monday 28 October  
10.00 am Playgroup   R2 / R3 Enq: Office 9560 3580 
11.00 am Leisure Time Outing O Enq: Cliff Baker  9802 8990 
7.30 pm Mandarin Fellowship R4 Enq: Jit Tan 0400 607 053
7.30 pm Meditation  O Enq: Graeme or Bobbie 9803 0379
8.00 pm Badminton  H Enq: Ian McMillan 9803 1813

Tuesday 29 October
10.00 am Playgroup   R2 / R3 Enq: Office 9560 3580
10am - 2pm The Hub  F Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
8.00 pm Church Council  R1 Enq: Helen Stewart 9561 4314

Wednesday 30 October   
10.00 am Playgroup  R2 / R3 Enq: Office 9560 3580
10am - 12noon The Hub  F Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373 
2.00 pm Prayer Group  R1 Enq: Alison Clarkson 9560 3167
8.00 pm Free Spirit  O Enq: Deb Leigh 0411 778 417
8.00 pm Young Adult Group O Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342

Thursday 31 October
9.45 am Ladies Fitness Group H Enq: Jenni Halliwell 9728 5550
10am - 2pm The Hub  F Enq: Judith Greenwood 9803 8373
11.15 am English Conversation R4 Enq: Jan Clear 9803 6820
7.30 pm Uniting Voices  R1  Enq: Barbara Hurst 9803 9346
             Elwyn Pederson 9803 1378
8.00 pm Badminton  H Enq: Ian McMillan 9803 1813
8.00 pm Playgroup Meeting R2 Enq: Kaye Mackinnon 9560 4746

Friday 1 November
9.30 am Lectionary Group R2 Enq: Office 9560 3580
12.00 pm Cooee Scrabble Group F Enq: Sandy Whitfield 0417 597 144
7.00 pm Youth Group  O Enq: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342
8.00 pm Adult Group  R1 Enq: Freckers 9560 4849
             Norquays 9884 4800
Saturday 2 November
1.00  pm Social Tennis  O Enq: Graeme Pratt 9560 7991

Today ... The Hub Volunteers Lunch - 12.30pm

A lunch and get-together will be held on Sunday 27th October at 12.30pm 
for all Hub Volunteers.  Please bring a small plate of food to share.

Today ... Ministry to Seniors’ Service - 2.30pm

Please join us for Worship and Holy Communion at 2.30pm.  The service 
theme is “Building Bridges” and the service will be led by Alison Clarkson. 
The speaker is Rev Tom Rose (Chaplain at Epworth Richmond).  
Afternoon tea will be served after the service.  If you require transport 
please contact the Church Office by Wednesday 23 October.

Congregational Meeting - Monday 25 November at 8pm
Due to the Moderatorial Visit on 24 November at 7pm, and special events 
at other services that day, the Chair of Congregation and the Chair of 
Council have agreed that the next meeting of the Congregation will be on 
Monday 25 November at 8pm.  At this meeting the budget for 2014 will be 
presented, as will reports from each of the missional groups, Property 
Committee, Communications Committee and Church Council. 
Enquiries: Warren Bartlett - Chair of Congregation. 9802 8743.

Christmas Cards
Christmas Cards are now available from the church office. Sales from 
these cards help to support SHARE UCA and the Ryder-Chesire Foundation. 
See display board in foyer.  Enquiries: Faye Wagon 9560 7598

Habitat for Humanity - Brush with Kindness
Sunny skies and a hot barbecue were features this month when Habitat 
for Humanity Brush With Kindness was held at Colbinain.   Four travellers 
from GWUC, on 19 October, joined   a small contingent of the Habitat for 
Humanity team. With log splitters flying and chainsaws abuzzing the 
team made short work of   more than a years supply of firewood for the 
landholder who is recovering from treatment of three fused vertebrae. In 
only the one  day much of the fallen timber from the property was 
prepared for firewood. A solid effort was required from all who attended 
and a sincere “thank you” was extended to all involved by the family.
The next Brush With Kindness project will be held on  Saturday 23 
November. This work will require the voluntary provision of trailers by 
GWUC members. So don't miss out. Check out details on the Facebook 
page for Habitat for Humanity. If you can help on the day please email 
Andrew at andrewhosking@hotmail.com

mailto:andrewhosking@hotmail.com
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